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February 13th, 2023  
 

City of Helena Planning Division. 
316 N. Park Ave, Room 445 
Helena, MT 59623 
 

Re:   Jennell Day Residence 
 

Attn:  April 

This document is a narrative to accompany pre-application form and proposed site plan for the Jennell 
Day Residence located at 875 Hillsdale St. The attached site plan shows our property limits, proposed 
location of the house, and where we will run extend water and sewer main across the frontage of the 
property. As of now we know that the exiting sewer and water mains are run along the intersecting 
streets of Shiland St and S. Hoback St. The mains terminate into manholes roughly 30’ south of the 
intersections of Hillsdale. Our plan would be to tie into these existing locations and then run along 
property frontage to meet city codes. We also understand there may be some street improvements that 
the homeowner Jennell Day would be responsible for i.e. road paving, curb and sidewalk. We would 
respectfully reserve the right to address these items at a pre-Application meeting with you. In addition 
to the drawing, we would have a driveway tying into the city street of Hillsdale but did not show that on 
drawings as we are finalizing where the owner would like it to come out, and if it will wind up the hill, or 
come out directly from garage to street. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mike DiPietro 

President 

DiPietro Construction 

(208) 819-3419 
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